
Parking Advisory Committee (PAC) Date 7/26/2022

PARKING ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
Tuesday, July 26, 2022; 2:30pm - 4:00pm 

Via Microsoft Teams 

Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 2:32 by Committee Chair Alicia Barbieri

Attending Members:  
Alicia Barbieri
Richard Kier 
Dana Harbaugh

Absent: 
CM Lori Kinnear 
Bryn West
CM Karen Stratton
Tim O'Doherty
Karl Otterstrom

Staff & Guests: 
Luis Garcia
Jesten Ray
Amanda Brown
Matthew Williams
Mike Tressider 

Standing Items, Updates and Reports 
Alicia called for a motion to approve the minutes from the meeting on May 24th 
2022, not enough representatives for quorum. 

Discussions and Presentations: 
We're revisiting the Parking Study trying to achieve our goals. 

Parking Meter Phase 1- was successful and little issues. Phase 2 is Scheduled to 
start North of Spokane Falls Blvd.

Park Mobile will move forward as our mobile app. Passport will not be able to 
fulfill RFP requirements. 

LPR time-stay location pilot (Lower use locations)- if effective we will move to 
other locations to not use resources. We will also minimize locations of 
payments. 

Discussed what role the City wants from the PAC.  How does the city want to 
advise the PAC, get ideas instead of hearing after the fact. PAC wants to know if 
their opinion is valid.

ARPA Funding- What is the intent? We need to made while, get parking support. 



 Parking system revenue and operations update: 

New/Old Business: The PAC has ( 3  ) vacant positions on the Committee.

 The meeting adjourned at: 3:24




